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BIENVENIDO A TU CLASE DE ESPANOL!
I hope you have had a great start in ALL of your classes. If you are new to Hampton Middle School, we want 
you to feel at home. When we return to school site you may approach me and let me know if you have any 
questions or concerns I am in room 408 in the Connections Hallway (GOING TOWARDS THE GYM).
I certainly want you to enjoy "tu clase de espanol" to the fullest, and want to encourage everyone (that means 
YOU!) to be involved in class. One thing you need to understand about me as a person I am very simple, yes or 
no. I am a firm believer in a saying my grandma always says "Ayudate que te Ayudare" Help me, Help you. I 
can only do so much the remainder of action and effort is up to you. Please be aware we make the most of 
whatever situations, either the most fun or the most not fun. I look forward to getting to know all of you. 
I am always here to help.
Attentamente
Senora Sanchez


